ROBERT F. MULLER, M.D.

9610 Country Club Drive

Sun City, Arizona 85373
602-933-7961

August 8, 1993

Dear Don,

I have just returned with Marion from Oshkosh, and everyone
loved your paint job! I don't know if T won any awards or not,
but there sure were a lot of compliments. One fellow came over
to me after looking the plane over at length and told me that
he and his partner were grand champions in 1989, and " Your
plane is as good as ours was.'" That made my day. Besides him,
there were many many more who liked it, and all praised your
paint job.

The gem dealer from Colorado was parked next to me and he has had
his plane painted elsewhere; it's not as good as mine.

I'm enclosing a recent photo. If you would like a larger one,
just give me a call. I plan to get some enlargements in a week
or so.

I can't tell you how happy Marion and I are with the job that you

did for us, and I want you to know that we appreciate all the time,
effort, and care that you took. We're very pleased. Again, many thanks!

Sincerely,



